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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

ADDENDUM #001 
 
 

TO THE BID FOR:    B020-13 Laboratory Testing 

FOR:                          Meriden Water Department 

BID DUE DATE:       February 25, 2020 at 11:00 AM  
 

Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Proposal Pages.  

The purpose of this addendum is to answer the following question: 

Q1: If there are a few tests that we don’t perform in house should we just put NA on that item or do you want us to         
include sub lab pricing? 
 
A1: There is no specific restriction on subcontracting, other than the City having the right to review proposed 
subcontractors as described in Section 8 of Instructions to Bidders. A response of “N/A” for individual line items is 
acceptable on this bid form, if the bidder is unable to provide/offer any particular test, whether in-house or via 
subcontractor.   
  
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
Adam B Tulin 
Purchasing Officer  
Dated: February 19, 2020 
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